
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Rehoboth Business Owner, 

 
 
The Town of Rehoboth will celebrate our 375th Anniversary in 2018. Our official 375 committee, made up of 

enthusiastic volunteers, is already planning many events and projects including a major parade slated for 

October 2018. 
 

 
Fundraising is critical as the town has no budget for a 375 parade or any other anniversary events. Along 

with many fundraising events from now through 2018, we must depend on the generosity of sponsors and 

donors. Our goal is to raise $100K to fund an outstanding parade that will create forever memories. 
 

 
We would truly appreciate your support with donor categories including: 

 
 

Founders:  $1000 and up (be in the parade) 

Patriots: $500 to $999 (VIP seating for parade) 

Room for All: $100 to $499 (commemorative mug) 

Citizens Brigade: $25 to $99 (commemorative 

coin) 
 

 
All sponsors and donors will be recognized on the official Rehoboth375.com website. Checks may be made 

payable to: Rehoboth 375 Anniversary Committee and mailed to the address listed below. 
 

 
Additionally, we will offer fee-based licensing to vendors. Please contact me for more information if you are 

interested in becoming an official commemorative product vendor. We also encourage all local businesses 

and organizations to get involved by hosting their own 375 themed events during 2018. Please keep us 

informed of any plans you make and we’ll be sure to promote your 375 events/projects on our websites. 
 

 
Working together, we can make our 375 Anniversary in 2018 a year to remember. Please contact me if you 

have any questions. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
  Michael Costello 

Chairman 375 Anniversary Celebration Committee 
 
 
 
 

Rehoboth 375 Anniversary Celebration Committee 

Rehoboth Town Office, 148 R Peck Street, Rehoboth, MA 02769  

email: mcostello@town.rehoboth.ma.us Rehoboth375.com 
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